Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

Kate Brown, Governor 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904
February 3_, 2017 www.wrd.state.or.us

Applicant

Farmer’s Irrigation District
Attn: Les Perkins

1985 Country Club Road
Hood River, OR 97031

les@fidhr.org

SUBJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-92

Please find enclosed a copy of the Final Order of Approval on Completion of Allocation of
Conserved Water CW-92. As stated in the Order, the deadline for submission of the Request for
Finalization is on or before December 15, 2021. This deadline cannot be extended.

At this point in time, all conserved water, both the State’s and Applicant’s portions, are being
managed instream. Once the Finalization Order is issued, you may begin using your portion of
the conserved water or elect to continue to have it managed instream for future out-of-stream
use.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-986-0881 or teri.k.hranac@wrd.state.or.us, if I may
be of assistance.

Sincerely,

R

eri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

cc: CWwW-92
Conf. Tribes of Warm Springs Indians, PO Box C, Warm Springs, OR 97761
Bob Wood, District #3 Watermaster (via e-mail)
Kim Ogren, OWRD (via e-mail)



